
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tanners Brook Big School Tidy Up Saturday 27th April 10am -2pm  
 
Dear Tanners Brook Community,  
 
Tanners Brook's Big School Tidy up is fast approaching and we are working hard behind the 
scenes to make this a wonderful day for all. We have managed to secure some fantastic 
treats for the children such as Team Spirit coming to do games on the field, an ice cream 
van with an ice cream for all the children and a craft station to make our outdoor 
environment look colourful and inviting.  
 
We are so thankful to those budding volunteers who have already offered their services. 
Please do let us know if you are able to attend as we can have an idea of numbers for the 
different activities and ice cream! Equally if you decide to join us on the day and haven't let 
us know, you are more than welcome to pop along for the whole time or part of the day.  
 
We are looking for some donations of the items listed below:  
 
Plastic tubs with lids (old paint tubs)  
Seeds  
Lard  
Coconut shells (halved)  
String  
Lollipop sticks  
Tubes  
PVA Glue (animal friendly?)  
Tins  
Cardboard  
Glass jars (large)  
Plant pots (to be painted)  
Plastic bowls  
Milk bottles  
Plastic bottles  
Nails and hammers to hang up  
bulbs  
egg cartons  
 

 



 

 

Please bring these items to the office before Saturday 27th April.  
 
If you have tools to help with clearing the woodland area, putting up equipment such as a 
shed, bird boxes in the trees, cutting down branches and use of wheelbarrows, please bring 
these on the day and ensure they are labelled or keep them on your person.  

 
 

A reminder that your children are to be under your supervision and are not 
to come to the tidy up without an adult. Family members and friends are 

welcome 🙂.  
 
We really look forward to this event and hope for it to be as successful as the previous tidy 
up, this is designed to be a family day to enjoy the school grounds and be part of the 
community. Please spread the word and we look forward to seeing you there!  
 

 

Kind regards, 
 Big 
Rachel Davies 
Year 5 Class Teacher  
PSHE and Community Lead 

 


